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22.6.21 
 
Dear Parents / Carers of children in Year 5 
 

History Off The Page – virtual History day 
 
On Friday 2nd July, both Year 5 classes will be taking part in a virtual history day being 
run by ‘History Off The Page’. The focus of the day will be linked to our current history 
topic and will enable the children to learn about Viking life. The children will have a whole 
day of specialist historical and creative input virtually led by ‘History Off The Page’.  
 
We would ideally like the children to be in basic costume as they will be acting as Vikings 
for the entire day and it will help them to get into character! Please see suggested 
costume list below.  
 
Possible costume items could include: 

 A simple belted tunic – with or without sleeves. 

 A cloak (mantle) fastened on the right shoulder with a brooch could be added 

 Trousers, either tucked into long socks or with string or braid crossed round the 
lower legs. 

 A long dress/skirt and blouse or tabard/ headscarf 

 Boots or old laced shoes 
 
We look forward to a great day! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Laura Bright and Harriet Sewell  
Year 5 Teachers 

 


